From: Jo <kiwijo@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 20 March 2018 3:54 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox; Dad Chang
Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

Dear LTP Submissions,

Please reconsider the removal of the 145 Westmorland — Eastgate bus route. Removal of this route will impact
my and many other local seniors ability to access essential shopping and medical requirements. | live at 271
Centaurus Road and in this area there are a large number of seniors with limited mobility and/or acces to other
methods of transport. My neighbours and | rely on this bus service to get to and from Eastgate and the St Martins New
World; for groceries, general shopping, pharmacy and doctors appointments.

Having a local bus service also allows seniors to connect with others socially, so that we don't become isolated. This bus
route currently allows direct access to the Woolston Club and the Tanery, which are both good meeting places.

Thanks in advance for your consideration.

Kind regards,
Neville Chang



